
Special Meeting-Demolition of New Castle Auto Wrecking (2627 Ellwood Road) 

April 13, 2023 

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, April 13, 2023, 

at 12:00 P.M. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building to open sealed bids for the demolition of 

New Castle Auto Wrecking, located at 2627 Ellwood Road, New Castle, PA 16101.  Supervisors Albert 

Burick, III, Brandon Rishel, and Frank Augustine were present. 

Present at the Meeting: 

Alan Carlson   Brian Watkins 

Mr. Rishel called the meeting to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 

Public Comment: 

None 

4 sealed bids were received from Graziani Construction, David Woodhouse, Spartan Specialty Services 

Inc., and Watkins L Service. 

Graziani Construction   Total Bid: 78,449.00 

David Woodhouse  Total Bid: 115,000 

Spartan Specialty Services Inc. Total Bid: 160,355 

Watkins L Service   Total Bid: 65,000 

Watkins L Service came in with the lowest bid of $65,000.  The bid will be awarded at tonight’s board 

meeting at 6:00 P.M. 

Motion by Mr. Burick, second by Mr. Rishel to adjourn. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 

 


